
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 4th March 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the class have worked hard over the last few weeks to help us reach 60 

class credits! To celebrate this, the children will be rewarded with a pizza party on the afternoon of Tuesday 

22nd March 2016. 

The team will be providing pizza (that the children have chosen) to eat during the afternoon.  As it is a party 

we would like you to send some party clothes with the children that they can change in to for the 

afternoon. 

All pizzas provided will take allergies into account, if you would prefer your child not to have pizza on this 

afternoon then please inform a member of the Year 3 team by Monday 21st March. Thank you again for 

your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Burnham and the Year 3 team   Mrs D Reynolds 

       Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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